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Barwon Heads Association  
October 2014 

 

Next meeting  
MONDAY 20th October 7.30pm. 

Barwon Heads Hall 
 

Please Note 
Our November meeting will be 

Wednesday 5th November 7.00pm 
Combined Ocean Grove & Barwon Heads Community Forum 

Ocean Grove Bowling Club 
Opportunity to meet & question the candidates for Bellarine, 
which is our new electorate for state election 29th November.  

Future challenges for the BHA & Barwon Heads  
The main challenge facing the Barwon Heads Association is keeping residents aware of, 

and interested in, the issues that will impact the town There is always the challenge of 
ensuring that the community feels properly consulted and that decisions which effect the 

whole of the town have grown out of a proper process. 
 

Our focus for 2014-15 will be among others: 
rates & value for our money. 

Here are some questions for you. 
Do you think your rates are now excessive? 

Have they increased well beyond the services you receive? 
If not, do you believe you are receiving value for money? 

 In 2014-15 we intend to take up the pressing issue of rising rates for both residential 
and commercial properties.  

Parking. 
Have you ever had to drive home because you can’t find a parking space? 

How much parking space is available in Barwon Heads? 
Is more parking space the answer? 
Victorian Coastal Strategy 2014 . 

We will explore this new strategy and see if we can hold the authorities accountable for 
their glossy productions. 
 Pedestrian crossings. 

How hard should it be to meet the design challenges Barwon Heads presents? 
 

To view BHA activities, rejoin, or just browse through our website go to 
www.barwonheads association.com 

 
Judith Brooks 
For Committee 

BHA 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


